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4th April 2025 

 

Dear parents/carers 
 
Revision for GCSE examinations 
 
Year 11's final exams are fast approaching, and we are working hard in college to ensure the 
students are fully prepared; we also want to encourage students to be working hard at home 
during the next few months.  
 
Today, students had an assembly on when and how to revise; the PowerPoint is attached.  Please 
do look at this and encourage your child to follow our advice at this crucial time. 
 
The students were given a paper copy of a revision planner (also attached) which they might find 
helpful when scheduling their revision over Easter and the next few months. 
 
After Easter, students are expected to attend college as normal.  They will have mostly normal 
lessons, with some scheduled drop-down revision sessions and some exams; please see the 
attached exam and revision schedule document. 
 
They must attend college as normal at all times for the first half term after Easter, up until the 
May half term.  After May half term they only need to attend college if they have exam or a 
revision session (please refer to the schedule). 
 
All information on Exams can be found on our website HERE. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support.   
 
Wishing you and your family a Happy Easter. 
 
Best regards 

 

Mr W Chitty 
Principal 
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